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Annual Turkey Shoot 
 

Our annual Turkey Shoot will be held Saturday 
Nov. 15th - 4:30 till ???.  A free turkey dinner with all the 
trimmings will be served to those that attend.  There will 
be raffles for Turkeys and cash.  
 

Turkey Shoot raffle Tickets are available at the post 
Tickets are $1.00 each or 6 for $5.00 

 
1st Prize 350.00 

2nd Prize $250.00 
3rd Prize $100.00 

 
Kids Christmas Party 

 
The children’s Christmas party will be held at the 

post on Sunday December 14th from 1:00PM to 3:00PM.  
Please sign up at the post no later than December 1st.  
We need to know the ages and number of children you 
plan to bring.  A sign-up list will be posted on the bulletin 
board.  This Christmas party is open to the immediate 
family of post members only. 
 

All Service Breakfast 
 
The date of the All Service Breakfast has 

changed from that published in the previous newsletter.  
The new date is Saturday, October 25, 2003 at the Tinley 
Park Convention Center.  Breakfast will be served from 
9:00am to 11:00am.  A sign up sheet is on the bulletin 
board outside the bar.  Each veteran may bring one 
guest. 

This annual event, sponsored by the Tinley Park 
Veterans Commission, is open to all veterans who live in 
Tinley Park and any member of the Tinley Park posts of 
the American Legion, VFW or Korean War Vets. 
 

Prime Rib Dinner Report 
 
The Prime Rib dinner held September 27th was 

great success.  The food was delicious as usual and we 
all enjoyed the entertainment.  The only problem was that 
we did not have enough food to accommodate those that 
showed up expecting to purchase tickets at the door.  We 
only prepare a few meals over the number of pre-
purchased tickets.  If you want to guarantee that there will 
be room for you at these affairs make sure to buy your 
tickets in advance. 

 

Chaplain Resigns 
 
Due to illness Bill Bredwell has tendered his 

resignation as Post chaplain.  Joe Liccese who has been 
acting chaplain has agreed to fill the office for the 
remainder of the term. 

 

Post Remodeling 
 
The remodeling to the outside of our building is 

complete.  This was another major undertaking for our 
post and the credit goes to past-commander Jim Johnson 
and his house committee.   

 

Upcoming Events 
 
 Sat. Oct. 25th – All Service Breakfast 
 Nov. 11th Veterans Day 
 Sat. Nov 15th – Turkey Shoot 
 Sun. Dec. 14th  - Kids Christmas Party.   

 

TAPS 
It is with deepest regrets that we inform you of 

our recently deceased members. 
 

Mike Haber - WWII Army vet - 56 yr Legion member 
Mario Milazzo 17 yr Legion member 
 
 

Post 615 Meeting Dates 
 

Meetings begin at 8:00PM 
 

Oct. 7th   - General Meeting 
Oct. 21st – Social Meeting 
Nov. 4th – General Meeting 
Nov. 18th - Social Meeting 
Dec. 2nd – General Meeting 
Dec. 16th - Social Meeting 
Jan. 6th – General Meeting 
Jan. 20th - Social Meeting 
 
 

2004 Dues Notice 
 
Second notifications for 2004 dues have been sent out.  
Don't let your membership expire.  If you have been 
putting off sending in your dues please do it now.  We 
don’t want to loose you as a member. 


